


About us

Parent Carer Forums are grant funded by the Department for Education (DfE) 
to ensure Parent Carers have a voice in each Local Authority Area and to 

support their strategic involvement in local services. 

Dudley Parent Carer forum aims to support parent carers of children and 
young people with SEND to have their voices heard. We will gain views and 

opinions on local issues and give regular feedback to ensure that parents are 
kept up to date and informed. 

Unfortunately we cannot help to resolve individual issues but we are always 
happy to listen. Where possible we will try to  signpost to appropriate 

services. 



What we do

• Membership to the forum for parent carers and practitioners

• Sharing of information from and to our networks

• Training events for parent carers

• Bi-Monthly ‘Meet the PCF’ meetings for practitioners to enable easy 
access to parent carer voices 

• Surveys, meetings, workshops and workstreams to gain parent carer 
opinions and feedback

• Always aiming for co-production with the Local Authority and CCG




